
Fort Cherry High School
Daily Announcements
April 26, 2024

Student athletes are reminded that grades will be reviewed every Friday at 3:00 pm to determine
eligibility. In order to be eligible to play in a fall sport week to week, you must be passing 4 full-credit
courses. Verification of grades will take place Monday mornings (or the first day of the week).

We are excited to announce the 2024 Prom! Our “24 Karat Gala” will be held on Saturday, May 11, at the
George Washington Hotel in Washington PA. 

The Fort Cherry SAT is scheduled for Saturday, May 4, at the HS. The late registration deadline is April 23.
See Ms. Alberts if you have any questions. You can register online at
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/dates-deadlines. If you are a junior or senior and are planning to go
to college, it is highly recommended that you take the SAT or ACT.

The 2024 Spring FFA Greenhouse Sale is scheduled for Sunday, May 5, noon-4:00 pm. Cash, check and
major credit cards are accepted for payment. See Mrs. Hoover if you have any questions.

"The Class of 2024 Senior Banquet will be held on Wednesday, May 22 from 7:30 PM - 10:30 PM on the
Gateway Clipper Fleet in Pittsburgh, PA. The event is for seniors only and includes a night full of dinner and
dancing! All seniors attending the event are expected to ride the bus leaving the high school that night at 5:15
PM. A permission form will be provided for each student upon ticket purchase. Dress code for this event is
business casual.

Tickets will be on sale from Thursday, May 2- Thursday, May 9 during AIRE time in Ms. Cole's room. With the
help of numerous fundraising events throughout the year and our friends at Range Resources, we are excited
to announce that tickets are only $5 this year! Please be sure to see Ms. Cole or one of your senior officers
with any questions you may have. We are looking forward to this exciting night!"

LOST & FOUND - Please come to the office by May 3 and check the lost and found for anything that

may be yours. Items left will be washed and donated at the end of the year.

Students are reminded that you need to bring your School ID to school every day. Take a picture of it to
have in your phone for lunch if you keep forgetting it. You also need it for the school bus, as well.

Every Friday this year will be RANGER PRIDE DAY. Show your school spirit by wearing our school colors.
It does not have to say Fort Cherry Rangers on it. Any combination of red, gray, white, and/or black will
do.
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